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ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Saturday, January 28 
5:30PM  Elizabeth Tinney – Michelle Tinney  
 

Sunday, January 29 
8:15AM  People of St. Stanislaus Kostka  
11:00AM   Margaret Ryan – Sandra Valenti  
 

Monday, January 30  
9:00AM  Mary Powell – Paul & Mary McLaughlin  
 

Tuesday, January 31 
9:00AM  David Evans – Kevin and Marge Sullivan  
 

Wednesday, February 1 
9:00AM     Communion Service  
 

Thursday, February 2 
9:00AM  Anna DeWald – Fred & Maria DeWald  
 

Friday, February 3 
9:00AM  Thomas Walsh – Kevin & Andrea Tighe  
 

Saturday, February 4  
5:30PM  People of St. Stanislaus Kostka  
 

ST. STANISLAUS IS A TITHING PARISH  
God’s Plan for Giving 

 In return for the Lord’s generosity, our people 
returned to His Church the following 
January 22, 2017 + Parish Pay     $6271.00 
Grocery card profits (last week)      $172.00 
Thank you for your continuing generosity that enables 

us to continue to serve the people of God. 
 

NEXT WEEK’S SECOND COLLECTION 
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT 

This collection helps to defray the cost of emergency repairs 
to the parish buildings as well as targeted maintenance.  

 
GROCERY CARDS – TOPS  

At long last we are officially enrolled in the TOPS grocery 
card program.  We have received our supply of cards for you 
to purchase. 

 
 

**BIRTHDAY GREETINGS** 
 

January 29  
Lucas Cardella, Elizabeth Cianchetta, Danielle Daudier, 
Dylan Evanicki, Donald Johnson, Marie-Elena Manteria, 
Jack Meagher, Daniel Mortensen, Nicholas Moustakas, 
Melissa Nador, Marguerite Rush, Arlene Sliwowski, Eileen 
Weslowski  
 

January 30  
Gianna Cantone, William Cianchetta, Donald Eagen, 
Christopher Esposito, Sofia Germano, Michele Hyland, 
Jason Iapichino, Andrew Igoe,  Jolanta Poplawski, Tracy 
Taft, Marea Van Tilburg  
 

January 31  
Matthew Ferolito, Michael Keegan, Barbara Lyons, Chris 
Oberrieth, Robert Sasser, Matthew Vertucci, Matthew 
Zocchi  
 

February 1  
Stephanie Caviglia, Krista Danieli, Ralph Delia, Anthony 
Donatelli, Sylvia Franze, Diane Lloyd, Damon Mercay, Jr., 
Lina Valdes, Mary Viana, Patrick Wawryk  
 

February 2  
Joseph Carao, Jozlyn Charland, Janice Daniele, Angela 
DiBlasi, Kelly DiGregorio, Christopher DosSantos,  Robert 
Gianatasio, Joseph Magioncalda, Jamie Mannix, Dorothy 
Murphy, Brianne Nicoletti, Pamela Nieves, Anthony Pugnali, 
Alexander Quartararo, Rosemarie Scarpitta,  Brendan 
Sweeney, Cristian Tejeda  
 

February 3  
Ryan Campbell, Cathleen Driscoll, James Flaherty, Gwenyth 
Harrington, Wesley Harrington, Kirk Haskell, Susan 
Lekatsas, Roque Ojeda, Luis Reyes, Frank Risucci, Robert 
Viani  
 

February 4  
Karen Defraia, Christine-Marie DeLong, John Drummond, 
Danielle Hallock, Janet Lenyszyn, Madison Paonessa, 
Thomas Reed, Lia Sellati, Nicholas Senchak, Kaitlyn Stanton  
 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
There will be Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament on 
February 3 (First Friday) after the 9am Mass for one hour.  
If you are free from 9:30 -10:30am feel free to stop by the 
church for an opportunity to pray before Jesus. Benediction 
will be at 10:20 am  
 

 
 



FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

 
 

 
********************************************** 

FAITH FORMATION 
 

CONFIRMATION 2017 
January 30th 6:30-8:30pm 

CROSSFFIT 
The CROSSFFIT Class scheduled for February 19th has 

been canceled.  When that session was scheduled we did not 
realize that it was President’s Weekend.  This class will not 

be rescheduled. 
The next CROSSFFIT session will be March 19th. 

 
******************************************** 

 

CROSSFFIT/PTAF TEEN CLUB 
Annual Soup-a-bowl Sunday Collection 

Members of the teen club will be at the doors of the Church 
the weekend of Feb 4 & 5 collecting change for the local 
homeless shelter right here in Dutchess County.   Please 

support our teens in this effort. 
 

2016 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS 
Statements regarding contributions to  
St. Stanislaus during the 2016 tax year are now 
available.  They can be picked up in the office, 
mailed to your home address, or e-mailed.  To 
request one, please call the Parish Office at 
635-1700 x 13 or e-mail 
secretary.ststanislaus@gmail.com.   

 
 
                     AARP  TAX AIDE LOCATIONS  
FREE tax preparation assistance for low to moderate 
income families and seniors.   Certified volunteer tax 
preparers man many sites throughout the Hudson Valley 
including libraries, community centers, parishes and at the 
Catholic Charities office in Poughkeepsie 
There are no age restrictions and AARP membership is not 
required.  To schedule an appointment call 2-1-1 or 
1(800) 899-1479 today - begins February 1 

 

Timothy Cardinal Dolan calls on non-Catholics and 
Catholics alike to feed our neighbors by replenishing 
food pantries and soup kitchens that so many families 

rely on to survive. 

Feeding Our Neighbors is a united effort to fight hunger. 
Organizational participants in Feeding Our Neighbors 
include all Archdiocesan Catholic schools, local parishes, the 
Catholic Youth Organization (CYO), the Archdiocesan 
Catechetical Office, the Office of Youth Ministry and the 
Catholic Charities Federation 

At St Stanislaus, the collection tables will be 
located along the wall by the windows in the 
Parish Hall.  

In an effort to keep this organized, considering this is a 
2 weekend event, there will be signs designating where 
you are encouraged to place your items. 

A reminder that only NON PERISHABLE items are 
being collected.  Please check the dates of expiration on 
your cans. 
 
NEEDED ITEMS:   
                     

Canned vegetables, fruits, soups, ravioli etc, 
stew, tuna, chicken, beans 

                
Boxes/ bags of pasta, rice, beans/ sugar/flour/ 
pancake mix/ syrup/condiments\ 
 

              Boxes of healthy cereals / dried milk  
                    

Jars of peanut butter and jelly.  
Tomato sauce/ healthy juices    

 
Our items will be donated to the Pleasant Valley 

Ecumenical Food Pantry 

 

 

mailto:secretary.ststanislaus@gmail.com.


WHEN YOU ARRIVE FOR MASS AT ST. 
STANISLAUS… 

Saying a decade of the Rosary before Mass… 

It has been many years since we have begun saying a decade 
of the rosary before Mass. Many of you are new parishioners 
and may wonder why …  

This practice at St Stanislaus offers many opportunities for 
the congregation: 

1) It is an opportunity to familiarize everyone with a taste of 
this beautiful meditative prayer – the rosary. By saying just 
one decade we can all meditate upon one mystery of Jesus’ 
life together.  

2)  It is an opportunity for our young ones to practice their 
most common prayers.  

3) It is an opportunity for us as a group to pray for the 
intentions in our prayer basket  

4) It is an opportunity to quiet ourselves down from the 
cares of the world in preparation for the Holy Mass. 

Prayer to St. Michael…The St Michael Prayer reinforces 
the reality of a constant battle between good and evil in this 
world and how we can turn to this great Archangel to be our 
defense. Having put it now to memory, we can rely on his 
constant help and protection. 

YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY  

Most parishes do not have a separate Young Adult Ministry, 
but rather gather together with others of the Catholic faith 
on a county or regional level. By taking the leap and 
attending a gathering, it is gratifying to see that indeed there 
are like minded, independent people in the area. The local 
group is called IGNITE:  

IGNITE Young Adults Meeting 

Thurs., Feb. 2nd at 7 p.m. 

IGNITE now meets at St. Columba, Hopewell Junction! 1st 
Thursdays at 7 p.m. Our next meeting is Thurs., Feb. 2nd. 
We will meet in the Adoration Chapel from 7-7:30. Meeting 
will follow in the library/meeting room behind the chapel. 
This month, we welcome Paul Krenzelok, Director of 
Discernment Ministry for Youth/Young Adults for the 
Franciscan Friars of the Atonement, who will speak on the 
Theology of Vocation. Fellowship will follow at a local 
restaurant.  Info: email IGNITE.WayTruthLife@gmail.com.  

                                

                             ATTENTION:  

Girl and Boy Scouts of All Ages and their Parents 

We are in the process of planning a special celebration to 
honor those who are Scouts to recognize the connection 
between the principals of Scouting and our Catholic Faith. 
This recognition will be for all of the young men and women 
in our parish who are members or leaders of any troop of 
both organizations and will be held on February 19. We were 
asked to host this event at our 8:15 Mass on that day, which 
we happily will do. Currently, invitations are being extended 
to the leaders of any pack or troop or group where our 
young people are involved. If you know of someone who 
has not heard about this, please inform Fr. Jay so the 
invitation may be extended. This invitation is extended to 
all young people even if they are not members of our parish. 
If you, as a parent, would like to be involved or to help 
prepare this celebration, your help is welcome. Please let Fr. 
Jay know and we will give you a job to do. In the meantime, 
parents are asked to mark this date on your calendars and 
to please check to make sure that your child's group is a 
ware of this celebration. More details to come. 

DEADLINE EXTENDED FOR PASTOR 
EVALUATION LETTERS 

I am not exactly sure about why this extension has been 
granted and sometimes trying to figure out why some things 
are done gives me a bad headache. For now, we will mention 
this to you so that if you wish to be involved in the process 
of whether or not my term as Pastor of St. Stanislaus Kostka 
parish will be renewed for another 6 years, you know that 
any letter you choose to write will still be considered. The 
new deadline is February 12, 2017. 

 
 

These letters are kept confidential and Father Backes will not 
see them. Please address your letters to: 

Reverend Monsignor Edward Weber 
The Office of Priest Personnel 

Archdiocese of New York 
1011 First Avenue 

New York, New York 10022 
 

WOULD YOU BE INTERESTED IN JOINING A 
PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND? 

If  you have ever thought about a trip to the Holy Land then 
you might be interested in joining Fr Backes and St. 
Stanislaus Kostka parish for a pilgrimage in October 2017 
(12th through 23rd). You can call the Parish Secretary (845-
635-1700 x 13) for a brochure and to be informed about an 
informational meeting that will be scheduled sometime around 
the beginning of Lent. A sample brochure is on the Hall 
vestibule bulletin board. 

mailto:IGNITE.WayTruthLife@gmail.com.


 


